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  Issue #11

Negotiating Committee




         PROVINCIAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

October 28, 2004

NEGO DECENTRALIZATION – DEADLINE NOVEMBER 30, 2004

Yesterday, October 27, we met with the Employer at the Provincial level. The main issue discussed, once again, was negotiation decentralization at the local level.

Let’s remember that Bill 30 enacted last fall by the Charest Government provides for negotiation decentralization of 26 issues at the local level.

Yesterday we exchanged our respective positions to decide the provisions to be negotiated at the national level vs those to be negotiated locally. As expected, we are poles apart.

Deadline

The Employer has mentioned that we have to agree no later than December 1, because the local negotiation would start in several establishments on that date.

Indeed, Law 30 stipulates that local negotiation starts in an establishment as soon as the new unions emanating from the union allegiance vote are recognized and spreads out over a maximum period of two years.

The new unions present in the first wave of the union allegiance vote which took place from September 7 to October 8 will be accredited on November 30. Therefore, on December 1st, will start the maximum period of two years they have to negotiate with their local employer.

No matter what, because we are poles apart, we believe that it will be difficult to agree with the Provincial Employer before November 30.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General

It is very important to photocopy and to distribute this document …










